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Secretary’s Letter
February is a great month to help plan and get involved in
the running of the Lodge, either as an Officer, Committee
Chair, and as a Member.  The time has come for New
Officer nominations and possibly new Committee Chairs.
Please consider volunteering.  Our Exalted Ruler is always
looking for new Committee Chairs and helpers.
Nominations open at our Lodge meeting February 3.
Sweetheart Ball is Saturday, February 12th.  February
17th nominations are closed and voting is done on the
floor.  February 19th is Redneck Family night.
 Saturday February 19 Northglenn Lodge is hosting Ritual
Clinic from 9 to 5pm.  This is for all members who are
interested in competing in Ritual.
We hope to see you come down and join us!
Dues notices have been sent out, remember to get an
Early Bird Card your dues MUST be paid by February 1st.
See you at the Lodge with the Best People On Earth!!
With Warm Regards, I am,
Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER
Secretary, Northglenn Lodge #2438
Lodge # 303-452-1644 | Cell # 303-918-3660

Lodge Officers
Exalted Ruler:

Stephen Boyd    720-422-1837
Leading Knight:

Troy Young     720-266-3339
Loyal Knight:
  Arlan Sauer     303-280-1976
Lecturing Knight:

Kim Gremling    720-231-5580
Secretary:

Tom Chambers    303-918-3660
Treasurer

Jerry Heger     303-898-9860
Tiler:

Cathy Anderson    720-621-4021
Esquire

Bob Heller     303-513-0818
Chaplain:

Archie Stark
Inner Guard

Alyssandra Dollan   520-954-1192
Trustees:

Bill Gremling     720-288-5096
Rick Huffman    303-913-9837
Phil Crespin     303-919-5304
LuAnn Wallace    720-620-9132
Paul Schmeisser   303-717-4392

Stephen Boyd
Exalted Ruler

Hello to all! As we have stepped into the new year, we have seen some rather
significant opportunities to give back to our community. The Marshall Fire had a very
large impact on many people within our community and it even affected some of our
members. We are proud to announce that to this point, our Lodge has donated more
than $6,000.00 to aid those impacted by this disaster. Also since the beginning of the
new year, we have held our Lodge Hoop Shoot and hosted the Cowboy Ball. Thanks to
everyone who was involved and supported these activities.
Moving forward we have the Sweetheart Ball and Redneck Games night coming in
February. Our teams are still looking for help. If you are interested in serving on a com-
mittee or helping out with the Chairs, please contact any Officer.

Sincerely, Stephen Boyd
Exalted Ruler

From the Secretary’s Desk:
The following member has applied for life
membership and will be voted on at the

February 17th Lodge meeting.

Brad Bushman



Our volunteer of the Month is somewhat of a ninja
because she does many  things around here and very
few people see her come and go, as if you dare to
blink - she is gone.  Recently some new signage and
posters have show up and also several pairs of mittens
along with some stocking hats showed up on our
Christmas tree.  She is also excellent in conducting
several programs for our children.  So if you can see
her before she disappears please thank Kristine Marie
for all of her generous contributions to our Lodge and
congratulate her on being the Volunteer of the
Month.

Sincerely,
Arlan Sauer | Loyal Knight

 is home and continues to improve. He is still in need of prayers.
fell and broke his hip. He has had surgery.

is in the hospital with COVID 19
was in the hospital for broncitus and came down with

 a double ear infection.

If you have sickness & Distress or updates to report for the Banner, you can email
Jerry Heger at

Please use the subject line “Sickness & Distress”.

Please keep these, and all of our members and their families
in your thoughts and prayers.

Our Elk of the month is a familiar face around our
Lodge. He is a long time member, and has helped
with many things over the years but most recently
bingo and becoming a fixture in the kitchen at our
dishwasher. If it's a regular weekly meal, or a huge
event you can count on him to be there with his
sleeves rolled up helping wherever he can. His time
and efforts are appreciated, because let's be honest
who likes to do dishes!! When you see our elk of the
month Bruce Babbitt Please tell him thank you for
all he does.

Fraternally Yours,
Troy Young | Leading Knight

Sickness & Distress:
The welfare of our membership and their families

rests deeply in the hearts of each of us.
Our thoughts and prayers

are extended to those in need.
If you have sickness or distress to report,

please call Secretary Tom Chambers 303-452-1644

mailto:beast430@comcast.net
mailto:beast430@comcast.net


Any and all COVID protocols inacted by Adams County or the State of Colorado
must be followed. Please check the guidelines.

12, 2022
5:00 7:00

$12.00

Line 2
7:00  11:00 

Past Queens are asked to RSVP

We wanted a chance to bring the kids in for a family fun night filled with activities
that the entire family can enjoy!!

Kids are welcome to come and
Encouraged to Participate!



Name Date

Sandy Bowen PER 2/ 2
Billie McNabb  2/ 2
Chris Webster  2/ 9
Eugene Abeyta  2/10
Kevin Johnson  2/12
Kim Gremling  2/15
Rick Hlavaty  2/15
Luis Iglasias  2/15
Craig Seymour  2/15
Gary Bonefield  2/16
James Shauer  2/17
Joseph Dinser  2/18
Leonard Banks  2/19
Randy Heger  2/19
Michelle Jones  2/21
Ray Hall  2/22
Philip Jaramillo  2/22
Jerry Jones  2/25
James Newell Sr  2/25
Loretta Chavez  2/26
Natalie Gonzales  2/27
David Pierce  2/28
Rich Willcoxon  2/28

Name Member Date

Vicki Kevin Clark 2/ 4
Barbara Tim Yost 2/ 4
Janet Thomas Leigh 2/10
Wendy Arlan Sauer 2/10
Mary Robert Sedlmayer 2/12
Maria Louie Schimpf 2/20
Judith David Pierce 2/21
Jackie Kenneth Marrone 2/23
Linda Robert Whited 2/25
Kaloni Chris Webster 2/28

Members

Anniversaries

Spouses

     Name  Date

Stephen & Sharon Brown 2/14
Thomas & Janet Leigh 2/14
George & Joanne Rivera 2/16

Roll A Day

Prizes to be paid from the Pot
See a full list of rules at the bar

Must have a Northglenn Elks Card to participate

If you are a card carrying member
of our Lodge (Northglenn, #2438),
 we would like to buy you a drink.

Visit us on your birthday and present your ID and
membership card for one free drink!

Must be presented on the date of your birthday.
See rules at the Bar for more details

Thank you from the PER’s
We would like to thank everyone for a fun time at
the Tom & Jerry party. It was great to get together
and visit. We enjoyed all of the snacks and of course,
the secret santa. We look forward to it again in 2022



Wings on
Wednesday!

That’s Right…
75 Cent Wings

Every Wednesday

Enjoy 75 Cent wings, up to 3 draft beers
for just $1.50 each and stay for Club

Bingo!

How can you go Wrong with That Line Up

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

Monday, Wednesda and Friday Special:
Get three 16 oz. Draft Beers for $1.50 each

When you purchase Dinner
Come on down and enjoy your Lodge!!

February 2022
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

3 Lodge Mtg 7:00 4  Friday Night
Dinner

5

6 7 Pool
Tourn

8 9 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

10
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

11  Friday Night
Dinner

12
Sweetheart Ball

13 14 Pool
Tourn

15 16 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

17 PER  Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

18  Friday Night
Dinner

19
Redneck Family Fun
Night

20 21 Pool
Tourn

22 23 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

24
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

25  Friday Night
Dinner

26

27 28 Pool
Tourn

H
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Happy Valentines Day



March 2022
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

3 Lodge Mtg 7:00 4   Friday Night
Dinner

5 Calendar 3:00
Membership
Dinner 5:00 pm

6 7 Pool
Tourn

8 9 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

10
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

11  Friday Night
Dinner

12 St. Pats
Dance

13 14 Pool
Tourn

15 16 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

17  PER  Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

18  Friday Night
Dinner

19

20 21 Pool
Tourn

22 23 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

24
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

25  Friday Night
Dinner

26 Installation and
Inaugural Ball

27 28 Pool
Tourn

29 30 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

31

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

H
A
P
P
Y

H
O
U
R

All
Day

Northglenn Elks Monday Night

Pool Tournament
8-Ball Double Elimination

Every Monday night at 6:00
Entry Fee: $5.00 per player

House 8 - Ball

Payouts (Based on 8 players)
First Place:  $35.00
Second Place:   $5.00

For all members & guests.
(Members get first preference)

21 and older please

Wanted Volunteer
Bartenders

We are in need of volunteers to help cover
Open Bartending Shifts.

Please call:
PER / Trustee Joe Heger 720-635-5881

WE     WANT YOU

Wanted Volunteer
Kitchen help

We are in need of volunteers to help:
Kitchen Cooks,

Servers and Helpers
Please call :

PER / Trustee Paul Schmeisser
303-717-4392

STI
LL

Club Hours:
Saturday: Noon - Close Sunday: Noon - 8:00 pm

Mon: 3:00 - Close  Tues - Fri: 2:00 - Close



Please Support Those Who Always Support Us

G&B’s Pro Shop
AMF Sonesta Lanes Glenn Blunt Jr.
8800 Grant Street Bill Sheppard
Thornton, Co 80229
303-254-4711 888-427-7740
www.gnbproshop.com IBPSIA

Top Fit Pro Shop
Brunswick Zone Mike Tabuchi
9150 Harlan Street
Westminster, CO 80031 303-426-7882

  Mention that you are from the Elks and saw this add!

Larry Yost 303-421-1946

B.P.O.Elks

Elks  National  Foundation

Get On Board…

Turning Our Passions
Into Actions

Did you Know…
The following is in accordance with the House Rules:

9A. Possession, Consumption, or use of any type of
Marijuana product on Lodge property is hereby forbidden
by a member and will be considered “Conduct
unbecoming an Elk”. Also, Federal Law prohibits
Marijuana. Our non-Elks guests and visitors, must
likewise obey our house rules concerning the possession,
consumption or use of marijuana products while on our
property.
Our  property includes the Lodge building , the patio and
the parking lot including if you are in you car.

Election of Officers
Nominations for the Northglenn Lodge Officers for 2022-

2023 will be opened at the first meeting in February
(February 3 at 7:00 pm). All nominations should be made
at this meeting. Only chairs with no nominations will be

re-opened at the next meeting.
Voting for nominated Officers will take place at

the Lodge meeting on February 17, 2022.
February is a great month to help plan and get involved in
the running of the Lodge, either as an Officer, Committee
Chair, and as a Member.  The time has come for New
Officer nominations and possibly new …
… . See you at the Lodge with the Best People On Earth!!
Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER, Secretary House Rule vote results:

The following house rule change was approved on
the floor  and will be added to the existing house
Rules:
7. Persons deemed to be disruptive may be refused
service and / or removed from the “Club”.
a). In accordance with Grand Lodge Statutes and
local ordinances, we are not to overserve alcohol to
our customers. If the bartender deems a member or
guest to be intoxicated, any alcoholic beverages will
be confiscated and no additional alcohol will be
served to the individual in question. Whenever
possible, steps should be taken to ensure the
individual is able to get home safe.
Thank you for your continued Support!

The Board of Directors
Broncos Done for the Season

Our football season is over for now. Thanks to all who
came to support us win or lose. Good people and good
food. You were wonderful in support and helping with
donations to other Charities. We could not have done it
without all of you!!



T- Shirt
Promotional Items * Screen Printing

Heat Tranfer * Embroidery
303-451-8663
720-929-0057 Fax
Thornton, CO 80233
www.tshirtstop1.com
Tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

Tommy Lee Chambers .
303-918-3660 .

Jan Chambers .
303-918-0156 .

9001 N. Washington
Post Office Box 29189
Thornton, CO 80229
Phone 303-452-5500
Fax 303-452-7430
www.nvbank.com

1210 East First Ave
Broomfield, CO 80020

Attention Members
Would you like to have your business card advertised

in this Banner monthly?

We will run your business card in this very location
for just $100.00 per year!

Contact Jerry Heger or Tom Chambers to find out how

REMEMBER…
No ONE Of Us
Is As Powerful

As ALL Of US
            THE VITAL LINK…..

  YOU !

Attention Members
The following house rule was read at the Lodge meeting January 20 and will be voted on at the meeting on February 17, 2022
The Northglenn Lodge will be able to accept credit cards for Purchases at the Bar, Kitchen, RV Camping and Display cabinet.
Cash is available for purchases at any other area including Raffles or Pickles at the ATM only. We are unable to provide cash back for
any credit card purchases.
Our bartenders and servers are volunteer and do not get paid. If you wish to donate or “tip” The server or bartender, please do so
as a donation prior to completing the sale.
In accordance with Grand Lodge Statutes, a member or guest will not be indebted to the Lodge. When using a Credit Card for
payment, it is possible to pay your bill at the conclusion of your purchases with the following benefits:

�� Cash or check related purchases will be paid for at the time of service.
�� All Credit Card purchases made during your stay must be settled prior to your departure. A credit card or membership card

will be held by the bartender for all non-cash or check related payments until your bill is settled.
�� Transactions not settled at the end of the night will be settled using the credit card on file with a 15% donation.

We do not anticipate any concerns or problems with our membership and their conduct regarding Credit Card purchases. It is
important to note the following guidelines for your consideration:

�� If the Credit Card payment is declined, it is the responsible members obligation to settle any amount due prior to leaving the
establishment.

�� Leaving the establishment without paying in full is against Grand Lodge Statutes and may result in being called before the
board and possibly losing all or part of your credit card privileges along with other penalties in accordance with Grand Lodge
Statutes.

�� In accordance with established House Rules, In the event that service is refused to an individual, all payments must be
settled at that time.

�� Members are responsible for all of their guests while visiting the Lodge. Members are also ultimately responsible for
settlement of any purchases made by their guests.



Happening At
Your Lodge

St. Patrick’s Day Celebration
Saturday, March 12th, 2022

Come down and enjoy dinner
Corned Beef & Cabbage $12.00

With Potatoes & Carrots

And stay for the party
Dance to Mike Dixon & Trip Wire

We are looking for our new
Leprechaun for 2022-2023
If you have a nomination for Leprechaun,

please call Stephen Boyd

Getting Ready for Next Year…
Saturday, March 5, 2022
Calendar Meeting:  3:00 pm

If you are a committee chairman or just want to get an
event on the calendar, you want to be here!

We will go through our Lodge year calendar with all of
the Officers and Committee Chairman.

Membership Appreciation
Dinner 5:00 pm

This is our opportunity to Thank You
for being a part of our Lodge!

THANK

YOU

We want to buy you dinner and say
thanks for being a member of our

Lodge. If you are interested in
getting involved but are not sure of

how to get started, this is a great
chance to come meet those who

might be able to assist. We can help
you get involved to get more out of

your membership!

Installation of Officers
Saturday, March 26, 2022

4:00 pm
Members and Guests are
welcome to join us as we

install our Officers Elect and
Designate for the upcoming

Lodge Year.
Followed by our:

Annual Inaugural Ball
Celebrate the new Lodge year with our

newly installed Lodge Officers

   Dinner and Awards
  Followed by Dancing
 and a full night of fun



72nd & Pecos, Turn II Bingo.

Members and Volunteers:
We have updated the Bingo workers list. If you currently work Bingo and are not
on this list, please let us know. Also, if you are still on the list and no longer are

able to help, please let us know.        Thanks for your continued support.

With theBingo Workers:
Babbitt, Bruce
Baca, Dave
Baughman, Ed
Baughman, Marla
Blakely, Dan
Boyd, Stephen
Bushman, Brad
Crespin, Eddie
Crespin, Phil Sr.
Gremling, Kim
Gustin, Tamara
Heger, Jerry
Hickman, Kim
Huffman, Rick
Hull, Norma
McClintock, Bill
McClintock, Melanie
Olguin, Fred
Pond, Tom
Record, Annie
Record, Larry
Rynearson, Don
Van Gorp, Harold
Van Gorp, Sylvia
Werber, Gloria
Yost, Jerry
Yost, Marilyn
Your Name Here…

Bingo is once again being conducted with no capacity limitations.
Monday at Noon

Saturday at 11:00 am

cluB actiVities
Watch For eXcitinG neW WeeKdaY Fun at our cluB

MondaY: dinner & pool tournaMent

tuesdaY: happY hour all daY

WednesdaY: WinGs & Bar BinGo

thursdaY: MeetinG niGht

FridaY: dinner & Great tiMes

inside and outside seatinG areas are open

stop BY and saY hello

We Need
You !!

Attention Members:
We are in need of officers to help us run the Lodge and keep us
active in our community. If you are interested please see either
Steve Boyd or Troy Young. We need several I'm sure we can find the
right fit for you!
Thanks, Troy Young | Leading Knight

Volunteer Kitchen Help Wanted…
Dinners are a great success and it is happening thanks to you,

the membership and your support.
We are looking for a couple of additional cooks or teams to work in

or around the Kitchen on Wednesday or Friday nights.



The Elks and Patriotism
Since the earliest days of the Order, patriotism has been among the many hallmarks that

make the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks stand out from other fraternal
organizations. With a membership comprised entirely of U.S. citizens, the BPO Elks is

committed to promoting the principles of individual freedom, opportunity, and dignity.

Korea and Vietnam
When war broke out in Korea in 1950, the Elks responded by sending the gift packs as they

had done in World War II. In 1951 during the Korean War, the Secretary of Defense appealed
to the Order for help in procuring blood for the wounded. Within a few months, the Elks

Lodges obtained more than half a million pints.
During the Vietnam War, the Elks again answered the call by beginning the Letters from

Home campaign. Elks members from across the nation flooded these fine young men and
women with letters expressing gratitude for the sacrifices they were making on behalf of the

nation. In addition to the letters, the Order provided care packages to soldiers.

Operation Desert Storm
As in previous conflicts, the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks was ready to aid the men
and women of the U.S. armed forces. Once again, the Elks mounted a letter-writing campaign
to thank these patriots for their dedicated service, and gift packs for soldiers were provided

as had been done in the past.
At the close of the Gulf War, many Elks Lodges made arrangements to host ceremonies

honoring the brave soldiers returning from the conflict in the Middle East, making the Order
one of the first organizations to formally welcome these veterans home.

Through these programs and many others, the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks has
truly established itself as a leading force in promoting the values that help shape and

strengthen the United States.

Bowlers Compete in
Singles, Doubles and Team events

Watch for Application and Rules:
www.northglennelks.org

www.northglennelks.org

